2915 Hall Street SE East Grand Rapids, MI 49506

tel 616.235.3535 **web** www.egrsf.org

March 2, 2020

Board of Directors

Jill Miller President

Brian Schwartz Vice President

David Hojnacki Treasurer

Beth Skaggs Secretary

Nick Adamy
Tom Blower
Jennifer Bruce
Stephanie Doublestein
David Hall
Joel Iakiri
Sara Irwin
Rob Kowalewski
Melissa Marsh
Jenny McMahon
Megan Miller
Trish Reid
Kelli Smith
Meg Zerfas

Student Members Xiangyu Chen, '21 Raenah Lindsey, '20

Ex-Officio Members
Dr. Heidi Kattula
Superintendent
Brad Laackman
School Board Member

Office Staff
Amy Stuursma
Executive Director
Maria Allen
Alumni Relations
Coordinator
Jay Forstner
Communications Director
Rosanne Mack
Accountant
Carole McDonald
Office Manager

Dear Sophomore:

We invite you to consider becoming a student board member of the East Grand Rapids Schools Foundation. The East Grand Rapids Schools Foundation actively promotes and supports the quality of academic life in EGR Schools by funding grants, awards, scholarships and program support. Two students serve as board members, one senior and one junior. The current members are Raenah Lindsey (senior) and Xiangyu Chen (junior).

We are accepting applications from sophomores to serve a two-year term beginning in the fall of 2020. If you are enthusiastic and community minded, please consider this opportunity to participate as a board member for the Foundation.

Some of the expectations of a student board member:

- ❖ Be an advocate for the mission/vision of the organization.
- Attend and participate in EGRSF board meetings (one per month).
- ❖ Be responsible for reporting Foundation news to the student body through morning announcements and *Vision* articles.
- Participate in EGRSF fundraising events and programs.
- Comply with the rules of student conduct as stated in the EGRHS handbook.

Applications are due in the Foundation office May 1. They are available in the High School Guidance Office and online at www.egrsf.org. For more information, please call Amy Stuursma at 235-3535 or visit our website.

Sincerely,

Amy Stuursma
Executive Director

amy Stuurma